
Dear Parents, 
 
This year our Christmas production is Charlie & The Chocolate Factory and will 
take place at 2pm on 4th December and 6pm on 5th December. 
 
For the production, children will need costumes as detailed below: 
 
Reception, Y1, Y2, Y3, Y4 and Y5 need to dress as ‘oompa loompas’, (from the 
1971 film) as pictured below 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We do not expect anyone to go out and buy a costume.  Hopefully with a bit of 
creativity something can be made at home or picked up cheaply from a charity 
shop.  A Google Image or YouTube search for ‘homemade or DIY oompa 
loompa costume’ brings up lots of results which show how something easy can 
be made without costing anything. 
 
Some Y5 children will also be squirrels in the play.  We will sort out this part of 
their costume in school, they just the oompa loompa part from home. 
 
Y6 have lead acting roles and will need specific costumes relating to their 
character.  Details will be sent home separately. 
 
Please could we ask that all costumes come into school, in a named bag, by 
27th November. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s class 
teacher. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mr Gibson. 


